The Week Ahead

«

One of our families at Avanti Park are looking to re-home their two lop eared bunnies, Ron and Dandelion.
“They’re very sweet and low maintenance. Free of charge, obviously, and with a nice house.” If anyone is
interested, then please contact the school office and we will put you in touch.



https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/770196447307?aff=oddtdtcreator.
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/798457216027?aff=oddtdtcreator

